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Re: 2020-2021    Haverford Township SD   223-21-0186

        Amount:   $1,331,247.00

Dear Dr. Reusche:

It is our pleasure to inform you that your 2020-2021 Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund (ARP ESSER)
has been approved.  Funds may be obligated under the grant agreement effective March 13, 2020. Funds must be obligated by
September 30, 2024.

All recipients of funds are required to comply with the financial requirements specified in the grant agreement. If
implementation of the project is delayed or terminated for any reason, a written notification to this effect should be sent to
Division of Federal Programs at the Pennsylvania Department of Education, 333 Market Street, Harrisburg PA 17126-0333.

 

Sincerely,

McCrone, Susan
Division Chief
Division of Federal Programs
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